



August 25, 2025

Dear Prospective Attendees of APASL ONCOLOGY 2026 Tokyo,

It is with great pride and delight that the Japan National Tourism Organization looks forward to welcoming this prestigious event to Japan.

In Tokyo, you will find world-class convention facilities, outstanding hospitality, highly reliable public transportation, a stimulating blend of tradition and innovation, and a dazzling array of accommodation options. I hope you will also enjoy the city's stunning cultural attractions and fabulously diverse cuisine. This extraordinary megacity inspires fresh thinking and unexpected connections, both in work and in life.

As president of the Japan National Tourism Organization, I am confident that APASL ONCOLOGY 2026 Tokyo will offer unforgettable experiences and successful results.

I look forward to welcoming you all!

Yours very sincerely,

Atsumi Gamo

President

Japan National Tourism Organization

Strumi Jamo

